
GPEN is delighted that Professor Graham Greenleaf has 

agreed to demonstrate this key tool for both legal 

privacy research and dissemination of case reports of 

privacy enforcement authorities. Graham is equally well 

known for his scholarship and advocacy in both privacy 

and the free access to law circles. This was reflected 

when in 2010 he was made a member of the Order of 

Australia (AM) for his contributions to advancing free 

access to legal information, and to the protection of 

privacy 

 

Mauritius, Sunday 12 October 2014, 5 pm 

GPEN will host a live 30 minute demonstration and Q&A session on the recently expanded free-

access International Privacy Law Library  immediate after the close of the GPEN workshop. Anyone 

interested is welcome to attend – the event  is not limited to GPEN members. 

When: Sunday 12 October 2014, 5 – 5.30pm 

Where: Intercontinental Resort, Balaclava Fort, Mauritius (Room details to be advised) 

Presenter: Graham Greenleaf, Professor of Law & Information Systems at the University of New 

South Wales, Sydney, Australia and Co-Director Australasian Legal Information Institute (AustLII)   

Register: Space may be limited and so if you plan to attend please register with 

Linda.Williams@privacy.org.nz  

 

 

The World Legal Information Institute’s International Privacy Law Library contains the largest freely 

accessible and searchable collection of privacy law materials in the world. The library enables online 

searches over more than 30 specialised privacy law databases, as well as incorporating search results 

of privacy cases and other resources from numerous other databases of general court cases, legal 

articles and legislation. The library is being constantly updated through the network of legal 

information institutes cooperating with WorldLII.  The library has existed for more than a decade but 

a recent grant allows it to add significant new materials from around the world to the collection.  

The International Privacy Law Library is available at http://www.worldlii.org/int/special/privacy/ and 

since July 2014 there has been a direct gateway from the GPEN website to the library. 
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